
 

THE RAY JENKINS AWARD 
Sponsored by 

The Rotary Club of Denver 
 
 
Since 1977, The Rotary Club of Denver has presented the Ray Jenkins Award 
to the Club with the highest per capita contribution to the Rotary International 
Foundation for the current fiscal year. 
 
This award commemorates the enthusiasm Ray Jenkins had for the Rotary 
International Foundation.  Ray’s history with Rotary includes: 
 

President of Denver Rotary Club, 1957-1958 
District Governor, 1959-1960 

Director of Rotary International, 1963-1965 
 
This award will be determined by reviewing the contributions and 
membership of each District 5450 Club to the Rotary International 
Foundation for the current fiscal year.  The award winner is determined by 
each Club’s per capita contribution reported by Rotary International in its 
YTD report ending February 28th, issued just prior to the conference. 
 

Deadline for submission is March 1 of each year. 
 


